
 

Upcoming 

Events 
 
Sept. 17:  Travel 
Tuesday (wear travel 
shirt) 
 
Sept. 20:  School 
Pictures (money DUE) 
 
Sept. 27:  September 
birthdays/special snack 
day 
 
Fridays are $.50 hat 
days – proceeds to 
Alleycats 
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Mrs. Andrews & Ms. Felissa’s News 

Sept. 16-20          
 
Math 
We are beginning a new set of lessons on rounding.  Your child should be bringing home 
their family letter about the lessons.  The letter also includes an activity that you can do with 
your child to help them be successful.  This should be a review from third grade, just larger 
numbers. Also, be working on basic multiplication flashcards with your child to help them be 
successful for the remainder of the school year. 
 

Science 
We will continue with observations and inferences this week as we read Seven Blind Mice.  I 
hope your child shared with you about our lab of “contaminated” samples from another 
planet.  Pictures are on bloomz! 
 

Literacy 
Lesson 1:  Understanding Historical Texts.  We are reviewing non-fiction text features for 
the next few weeks.  Please make sure your child is reading 20 minutes at home every 
night. 
 
Unit 3 Feature:  Challenging Plurals (Since I was out 2 ½ days last week, we will continue 
with this feature this week) 
Your child’s feature will be on the back of this newsletter.   
 

Social Studies 
We will continue learning about the Arkansas symbols.  Your child is working on an 
Arkansas coloring book in class.  We will finish our coloring books & your child will be 
quizzed on Monday, September 23.   

 

Safety Alert! 
We are trying to ensure your child’s safety, so please make note of the following.  When 
your child is tardy or comes late, please take them to the front door (office).  All doors will be 
locked by 8:05. All parents need to enter the build through the office to check in.   

 

Transportation change? 
If you have a transportation change for your child, please send a note, an email by 2 pm, or 
contact the office.  Otherwise, your child will be sent home as usual per the handbook. 
 

Sending Money? 
When sending money, please have it in an envelope labeled with your child’s first & last 
name, what it is for, and their teacher’s name. 
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